
     

Literacy 

Using a range of Stone Age 

themed texts, we will be given 

the opportunity to write about 

the past in the form of 

newspaper reports, poetry and 

stories. 

We will also work on our 

reading comprehension and 

Spelling, Punctuation and 

Grammar skills on a daily basis. 

Spellings  

This term we will begin to make 

our way through the Year 3 

statutory spellings and these will 

be available to revise on Spelling 

Shed and Google Classroom 

each week. 

 

Mathematics  

Within our Mathematics 

sessions we will begin our work 

on Addition & Subtraction before 

developing our skills solving 

problems involving 

Multiplication & Division. 

 

Science  

Within our science lessons this 

term we will be exploring rocks 

and magnets. 

 

HOME CHALLENGE 

For our Home Challenge this 

term we would like each 

member of the class to get 

involved in creating a project or 

presentation on something they 

are interested in. This can take 

any format such as a 

presentation, poster, model or 

story and should be in school for 

the week beginning 01.12.25 

Foundation Subjects  

We will use our foundation subjects to truly develop our studies of The Stone Age. With 
prehistoric life placed at the very centre of all we do this term, we can look forward to the 
following:  
D&T: Eating Seasonally  
History: Stone Age to The Iron Age  
Geography: Land Uses  
Computing:  Data Handling  
Art: Prehistoric Painting  
French:  Greetings and Names, Numbers to 20  
Personal Development: Being Me in My World/  
                                           Celebrating Difference  
RE: Christianity and Judaism  
PE: Passing, moving, creating space and dribbling  
Music: Folk Songs  

Autumn Term  

Year Three  

2025  

Home Support  

Please support your child by encouraging them to complete their Reading 

Journal and regularly checking their Jotter for spellings. You may also assist 

in their learning of Times Tables and this can be revised through Times 

Tables Rockstars which is available through their Google log in. This can be 

found in their Jotter. If you would like to contact me via email, please use the 

following address: hello@stbreock.org.uk 

 

This term we will be travelling back in time to learn about life from the Stone Age to the Iron Age and we will use it as 

a theme within most of the curriculum subjects. 

It is set to be a brilliant introduction into Year 3 and Key Stage Two!  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


